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Welcome to our new blog! Our school staff are encouraging us to be 

good role models and have chosen some Sports Captains from Year 6 

and Sports Ambassadors from Year 5. Our new Sports Ambassadors are 

Martha, Luca, Halle, Mollie, Edith, Amelia-Rose, Ellen, Cameron, Joe and 

Jack. Our Sports Captains that lead the Ambassadors are Miley, Easkey, 

Jack and Owen.  

To be good sports leaders, we will need to be encouraging so that we can 

encourage others to enjoy sports more and more! Also, we will need to be 

patient for those who might struggle and need more time. We will need 

to be kind and make every single person feel welcome. Being a good 

sports person takes courage and perseverance (one of our school 

Christian Values) so that we never give up.  

The training that we have had involved lots of new skills about being 

Sports Leaders. We spoke about how to be a good leader and learnt some 

important organisational skills so that we are prepared to start taking on 

our roles. We also practiced osme sports and games before we discussed 

which ones we would like to play and teach to the younger children. As 

well as that, we created some colourful posters which included some of 

the qualities that we think are most important for being a sports leader. 

In this school, we have a lot to celebrate! We brought home silver in the 

Year Three Four Sports Hall Athleitcs and our Star Athlete was Felicity 

who showed some impressive sportsmanship and wonderful running 

skills. Well done Felicity. Another important competition was the Year 5 

and 6 High 5 Stingers Netball Competition and we came fourth place out 

of 12 teams! We got into the play off for third and fourth place but sadly 

and very closely lost out to the Gorsey Bank team.  

We’re looking forward to more competitions soon, including a fun 

Reception Little Champions event next week. 

Bye and thank you for reading!  

 


